
Dear: Valued Customer 
RE: California Office of Environmental Health Hazard Assessment Proposition 65 

Proposition 65, officially known as the Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986, was 
enacted as a ballot initiative in November 1986. The proposition protects the state’s drinking water 
sources from contamination by chemicals known to cause cancer, birth defects or other reproductive 
harm, and requires businesses to inform Californians about exposure to such chemicals. These 
chemicals can be in the products that Californians purchase, in their homes or workplaces, or 
encountered after release into the environment. By requiring that this information be provided, 
Proposition 65 enables Californians to make informed decisions about their exposures to these 
chemicals. 

Roseburg is firmly committed to complying with Proposition 65 and ensuring that our California business 
partners and consumers are properly notified of any harmful chemicals present in our products or in the 
products that are further manufactured from Roseburg materials. Roseburg partners with the Western 
Wood Products Association (WWPA) to assist with its annual Prop 65 notification campaign to all active 
customers and provides appropriate warning labels on its products, in compliance with California’s Prop 
65. 

Roseburg certifies to the purchasers of its products that, to the best of Roseburg’s knowledge, all of its 
products are in compliance with all requirements of Proposition 65. For more information, please go to: 
https://oehha.ca.gov/proposition-65.  

Kind regards, 

Matt Lawless 
Assistant General Counsel 

www.roseburg.com 
3660 Gateway St 

Springfield Oregon 97477 
Tel: 1-800.245.1115 
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